‘Wed 2/15/2023 10:14 AM

DR  DAVID ROOT <willamettevalleyrailway@yahoo.com>

Re: West Coast Home Solutions - Young Street Apartments in Woodburn
To @ Gretchen Stone
© vou replied to this message on 2/15/2023 10:19 AM.

Willamette Valley Railway will not open any new crossings between Gatch St and Hwy 99E in Woodburn,Oregon. This is due to safety issues. Any questions please feel free to call 503-877-8226 David.
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